
 

McMurray Center-2018 

Happy October all!! This is by far one of my favorite months of the year. With Halloween and the fall 

season, there is so much to do with the kids and so many fun and exciting activities that they can take part 

in. Please keep an eye out in our entry way for different postings. I will be posting throughout the month 

the community activities that get sent to me, so you and yours can take part also.  

Sunshine Kids staff will be conducting two different evaluations and assessments on your children this 

month. Once completed, I will go over each with you and we can decide if a parent teacher conference is 

something that is needed. Just a reminder, evaluation time is not the only time to have parent teacher 

conferences, we can schedule one anytime you feel necessary. Just let me know! 

We will be having our annual Sunshine Kids Halloween parade. The parade will start at 10:00am and we 

will parade around the parking lot. We will need several parent volunteers please and thank you to help 

pass out candy. I will have a sign up sheet on the door, if you are interested please sign up! The children 

do not have to come in the morning in their costumes, please bring them in and we will get them ready 

before the parade. Please no plastic bags and make sure that their items are labeled. Although treats are 

not something that is necessary, you are more than welcome to bring them in. The room counts are: 

Infants-8 

Young Toddler-10 

Older Toddler-14 

Preschool-13 

School age mommas and poppas, the kiddos have some schedule changes this month. Hillcrest does not 

have school on October 18
th
 or 19

th
. Peters Twp. Does not have school on October 25

th
 and 26

th
. If this 

changes your childs schedule for here, please let me know so I can plan accordingly.  

Looking forward to a Spooktacular month with all of you!!! It is always a bootiful time for sure! 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

Ezeikel-11
th

 

Layla-14
th
 

Anastasia-15
th
 

Jackson-20
th
  


